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June 21, 2017 
 
 
At the Regular Salem School Committee meeting held Monday, April 24, 2017 the School Committee 
approved a request  to authorize an expenditure of  $100,000 from the Dominion Funds for  the purchase 
of Social Studies materials for the Salem Public Schools for the SY 2017-2018. 
 
Ms. Amaral moved to approve the use of Dominion Funds to support the purchase of Social Studies 
materials for the Salem Public Schools for SY2017-2018.  Mr. Fleming seconded the motion.  The motion 
was approved. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
___________________________ 
Angelica Alayon, Secretary to the 
Salem School Committee 
 

 


